
 
 
 

R Mukundan 
Managing Director 

 

 

Dear Ms. Lise Kingo, 

UN Global Compact Communication on Progress for the year 2019-20 

Please find Tata Chemicals communication on Progress report on the United Nations Global 
Compact for the year 2019-20. We are pleased to submit the attached document as per the 
guidelines prescribed. 

Tata Chemicals as a responsible corporate is committed to the principles of Global Compact 
initiatives. These principles are part of our Mission, Vision and Policies. 

We will continue to produce CoP in future also. This report is titled – Tata Chemicals Business 
Responsibility Report 2019-20. Additionally, we are submitting Tata Chemicals Annual Report on 
Integrated Reporting <IR> framework of International Integrated Reporting Council (IIRC). 

With best regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(R. Mukundan) 

Encl: As above 

 

Ms. Lise Kingo 
CEO & Executive Director 
United Nations Global Compact 
New York, USA 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


